
 

LOWER MILFORD TOWNSHIP 
Lehigh County 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
August 3, 2017 Workshop Meeting 

MINUTES 
 
 
 

 
Present:  Chair Donna Wright, Vice-Chair Michael Snovitch, Supervisor John Quigley, Ellen Koplin, 
Township Manager and Mark Cappuccio, Esq, Solicitor.   
 
The meeting was convened at 7:30 pm by Chair Wright. 
 
No public comments were received. 
 
The final draft of the upcoming contract was received from Timothy Groller, Representative for 
Teamsters Local 773 on behalf of the Public Works Bargaining Unit.  The current contract expires on 
September 30, 2017. 
Motion by Snovitch and seconded by Wright, to accept the contract as drafted for a 5-year period to begin 
October 1, 2017.  Two ayes, One nay Quigley.  Motion Carries 
 
No public comments were received. 
 
On motion by Snovitch, seconded by Quigley and unanimously approved, the meeting adjourned at 7:39 
PM. 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        Ellen L. Koplin 
        Township Manager/Secretary 


